
A call from the school 

nurse doesn’t have to cost 

you a whole day’s work.

Let us help.

You can now connect virtually with a Cook Children’s 
nurse practitioner, your child and the school nurse. 
Together, we can help your child feel better faster.

How it works: 

Using specialized equipment and working with your child’s 
school nurse, the Cook Children’s nurse practitioner will be 
able to look in your child’s ears and throat, listen to their 
heart and visually assess other symptoms. Strep and flu 
tests also can be performed. If necessary, a prescription 
can be sent electronically to your preferred pharmacy. 

Does this sound too good to be true?

It’s not!

Conditions that 

can be treated:

Abrasions and scrapes
Coughs and colds
Earaches
Fever
Flu
Lice
Minor skin infections
Pinkeye
Rashes
Scabies
Sore throat

Enroll your child today at schooltelemed.org.*

Both CHIP and Medicaid are accepted for 
payment. At this time, most private insurance 
companies don’t pay for telehealth visits. If 
insurance doesn’t pay and this is your first 
time seeing a Cook Children’s physician, you 
will be charged $65. If your child is already 
seen by a Cook Children’s physician, the 
fee is $50. If you have a health care savings 

account (HSA), you may be able to request 
reimbursement from your HSA. If your child 
is uninsured, the rates will be the same as 
privately insured patients. Strep and flu tests 
will incur additional charges.

All parents/guardians are required to complete 
Cook Children’s designated consents and 
acknowledgements for treatment and 

communication of patient information. 	
Cook Children’s physicians and staff will 
follow the patient confidentiality and privacy 
policies of Cook Children’s Health Care 
System. The telehealth video conference 
platform is HIPAA-compliant. 

*Pre-registration by the parent or guardian is 
required.


